
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 17, 2023 
 

Item 12, Report No. 39, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 17, 2023. 
 
 
 

12. NEW BUSINESS – BLOCK 64 SOUTH BLOCK PLAN 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That staff be directed to bring back the Block 64 South Block 
Plan for Council approval before December 31, 2023. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Deputy Mayor Jackson. 

 

 


